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Youth Service Valentine’s Disco 

 
Club users from all four youth clubs have recently participated in a DJ Project under the 
tutelage of local DJ and youth worker Jonathan Fortunato. This group of youngsters are 
known as the ‘Youth Service DJ Reps’ and have been meeting weekly to develop their 
music and technology skills.     
 
The group put their new found skills to good use by organising a Valentine’s Day Disco last 
Saturday at the Laguna Youth Club. The disco was a huge success with over 30 young 
people and parents attending the event.  
 
The Youth Service DJ Reps will be performing again on 28th March at Laguna Youth Club 
as part of the Easter project which runs in conjunction with the Royal Gibraltar Police. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact Mark Zammit at 
gibyouth@gibtelecom.net 
 
  


